

Head of School

Friday 27th May 2022

UPDATE

Dear parents/carers and students,

I cannot believe we are at the end of term already. My first term here has been amazing! The staff and students have made me feel so welcome. Spalding Academy is a truly special school that has a true community feel. I look forward to our next term together. Our school ethos of 'Aspire, Challenge and Achieve' can be seen throughout our school, from sporting achievements to our musical performance!

As you know, our Year 11 students have been working incredibly hard over the last term, as they embark on their GCSE examination journey. I am pleased to announce our students have viewed over 22,000 GCSEPod support videos. This has put Spalding Academy first in our regional area of 133 schools!

During the last fortnight, we have had some superb achievements and events take place. Many of our talented athletes have qualified for the South Lincolnshire County Athletic Squad. The following students have worked hard and showed their resilience and determination to succeed. Well done team!

Year 7

Long Jump Max Blunt

• Shot Jasmine Holmes, Matheus Jankura Da Silva and Findlay Stamp

Year 8

100m & Relay Magdalena Pliszka

Year 9

• 100m & Relay Chloe Revell

Year 10

100m, Shot & Relay Millie RevellJavelin Erin McMurray

On the theme of sport, the following girls football players have been selected for U14 & U16 County Trials:

<u>U14's</u>

Holly Spillett, Ayesha Wiggins and Bella Wilson

<u>U16's</u>

• Kara Mae Butler, Kara Johnson, Chloe Revell, Tallulah Stamp and Tori-May Woolsey



Aspire • Challenge • Achieve

We also have our annual Sports Day coming up after half term and I look forward to seeing all of our students taking part.

As I am sure you are aware, we have recently sent out our 'Celebration Day' letter. This is the pinnacle of our rewards system which is based on students' achievements throughout the academic year. Please make sure you sign up to the different activities by the following dates:

- Gold students can book from 11am on Tuesday 7th June to Monday 20th June
- Silver students can book from 11am on Friday 10th June to Monday 20th June
- Bronze students can book from 11am on Tuesday 14th June to Monday 20th June

Finally, don't forget that tickets for PLAYBILL are on sale now for £5 each and can be purchased online with booking details on the Spalding Academy website - www.spaldingacademy.org.uk/playbill-tickets



I hope parents/carers, students and staff enjoy The Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations.

Your sincerely,

Mrs Jemma Curson

Head of School, Spalding Academy

For the latest news

You can follow Spalding Academy on our official social media platforms as follows:

- www.instagram.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.facebook.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT